McGILL UNIVERSITY MONTREAL DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION A. S. LAMB, B. P. E., M. D., DIRECTOR July 16th.1931. Sir Arthur Currie, Principal. McGill University. Dear Sir Arthur. Replying to your communication of the 11th instant, I beg to report that I have to-day written Dr. Eve requesting him to advise the post graduate students that tennis privileges are available for the summer months at the undergraduate rate, namely, \$5.00. The fees for graduates is \$10.00 and for outsiders \$15.00 Some day, perhaps, we might be able to grant these privileges without charge. Yours faithfully. ASL:C.